5/26/2019

Subject: RE: [External] Question on TMLIP approval by HUD for PHAs to purchase insurance without procuring
From: "Thurman Felder" <tfelder@tmlirp.org>

Sent:  5/23/2019 3:38:27 PM

To: "Naomi Byrne" <byrne@ejpconsultinggroup.com>;

Housing Authorities - Duly Authorized Insurer [HAD]

The Pool is recognized by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development as being
equivalent to a financially sound and responsible insurance company. A copy of a letter of
approval from HUD permitting public housing authorities in the State of Texas to participate
in the Pool is available upon request.

From: TML Risk Pool <tmlriskpool@tmlirp.org>

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 11:19 PM

To: TMLRiskPool-DList <tmlirp-dlist@tmlirp.org>

Subject: FW: [External] Question on TMLIP approval by HUD for PHAs to purchase insurance without

procuring
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